
Principal's Panui

Kia ora e te Whānau,
Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou katoa
Warm greetings to you all.

Cross Country
It was so amazing to see so many of our tamariki positively
participating in this event last week. The weather made us change
our original times but we were lucky enough to get out there and have all races completed on the
day. Whakamīharo ana - you are superb!

Whānau Connection
On the 2nd and 3rd July teachers will be available to meet with you and your child to celebrate and
discuss your child’s learning journey. These conferences are a celebration of the progress and
achievement of your child and will focus on their achievements so far this year and their next steps
for learning. School will be closed from 12:30pm on the afternoon of Tuesday 2nd July. Next week,
we will send home information for you to book a time.

Enrolment scheme
At the beginning of this term the MOE reinstated Bellevue School’s enrolment scheme. There is no
zone for our Montessori team, but there is specific criteria for entry. Please feel free to view our
website for more information on zone areas for our mainstream classes and criteria for our
Montessori classes.

Pātaka kai
Thank you so much to everyone who is contributing to our pātaka kai (food pantry). There is
always food, so please ensure that you also come and get what you need as this is a reciprocal
initiative.

Please keep an eye out for our calendar, so that you know about upcoming dates of importance.



Ngā manaakitanga
Anna Meehan





Montessori students have been enjoying weaving with a variety of genre. This culminated in some
lovely Mother's Day presents.





Recently, Kaumātua, Tumuaki (Principals) and school Cultural
leaders from around Tauranga Moana met at Hangarau Marae in
Bethlehem. It was a wonderful opportunity to hear the history from
hau kainga and to continue to grow the relationships with
Kaumātua and Iwi. Tauriko, Taumata and Ōtūmoetai Primary school
Principal/DPs, shared their school journeys around building
relationships with mana whenua. They were inspirational. It was exciting to see the benefits that
have come from these hui and the strength of the bonds that have been forged.

"Inā aro atu ana te oranga ki ngā mea pai, ka rere te wairua, ka taea ngā mea koutou"
If our lives and hearts are attuned to good things, the spirit flows freely, everything is possible
- nā Takuta Maharai Winiata



Over the last 12 weeks we have been lucky enough to have the expertise of Maree, an amazing
teacher of Maths. Maree has been employed to run some extra maths sessions for some of our
tamariki. She has been amazing at making maths super engaging and fun for our students and also
teaching some of our teachers.



In Auckland I ran the ball out for the Warriors ANZAC game and did
the coin toss. It landed on heads. I went with my Mum, Dad and
sister. When I ran the ball out, I got the ball out from a helicopter. I
put the ball on the tee. It was so much fun that I did not want to
leave.

By Harrison Devine

To see the video - click the link below:
https://www.nrl.com/news/2024/04/25/warriors-v-titans---anzac-
ceremony/

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.nrl.com_news_2024_04_25_warriors-2Dv-2Dtitans-2D-2D-2Danzac-2Dceremony_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=TSF4EFGVkzcuKqhSmfB7rGWdEN67o5P_768Q0LsBEoM&m=MCji4qo_iEbOMQNMxT29YqnQcom9ar3QndCRhjmaZFMN8e8xKiaqldq7qA5RXz2A&s=upl7NZLSPLH6lpAAwBDxRI-Hln1exTZWmoMoJ9h8jMc&e=


Bellevue School has adopted a cohort entry approach from Term 2, 2024. Cohort entry refers to
new entrant children starting school as a group, at the beginning or mid-point of a term, AFTER
THEIR FIFTH BIRTHDAY as opposed to starting school on their fifth birthday. Parents will continue
to have the option of not starting their child in school until their 6th birthday.

Supporting students to have a great start at school is very important for their early success and
something we value highly at Bellevue School.

Please note that the following information does not affect students who start in our Montessori
Team at 6 Years old.

The policy review for parents this term is:

Employee Responsibility Policy
Appointment Procedure
Equal Employment Opportunities



Teacher Relief Cover
Safety Checking
Police Vetting
Classroom Release Time/Timetable

1. Visit the website https://bellevue.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm
2. Enter the username (bellevue) and password (responsible).
3. Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed.
4. Read the policy.
5. Click the Policy Review button at the top right-hand corner of the page.
6. Select the reviewer type "Parent".
7. Enter your name (optional).
8. Submit your ratings and comments.
9. If you don't have internet access, school office staff can provide you with printed copies of the

policy and a review form.

We had a great afternoon celebrating all the different ways we can
travel to and from school. Congratulations to our winners of the
Gate Celebration!

https://bellevue.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm


Ōtūmoetai Social Supermarket

For those times when there are a lot of expenses.
If you need some help to just get through a week or 2 then you are
exactly who this supermarket is for.
They can offer a grocery shop at minimal cost to help you out.
You pay only $20-$50 depending on the size of your family but you
do a full weekly shop.

Contact me at school and I can refer you. It's an easy process where I book you a time to go shop.
I can even do it over the phone.

Stacey

Also check out their website:
https://www.foodstuffs.co.nz/our-brands/social-supermarkets/Otumoetai

https://www.foodstuffs.co.nz/our-brands/social-supermarkets/Otumoetai




Flourish Drama Club

Play Time Before & After
School Care

Play Time Before & After
School Care

Keyboard Lessons



Leave a message in the HERO app
Give Stacey a call in the office - 07 576 5916

If your child is absent and the school has not been notified we will send you a text reminder.
Please can you reply to this text so we know your child is safe.

Also please if you are late can you come to the office to sign in.



Can you help?

Our wonderful PTA are looking for some new members. Are you able to help? Have you got some
time to support our tamariki? We would love to hear from you. Perhaps you are unable to commit
to meetings but would like to help out and support some of our events. We would welcome any
assistance you can give us. Ngā mihi nui.

Contact Us

Email: admin@bellevue.school.nz
Website: https://bellevue.school.nz
Location: 20 Princess Road, Bellevue, Tauranga 3110, New Zealand
Phone: +64 7 576 5916
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/bellevueschooltauranga/

mailto:admin@bellevue.school.nz
https://bellevue.school.nz/
https://maps.google.com/?q=20+Princess+Road,+Bellevue,+Tauranga+3110,+New+Zealand&ftid=0x6d6ddb72f3593d91:0x988d7300791c2ba7
https://https//www.facebook.com/bellevueschooltauranga/


Our Website

Bellevue School

https://bellevue.school.nz/

